As a valued guest we wanted to provide an update on our latest efforts to prevent the spread and potential impact of
the Coronavirus (COVID-19).

In consideration of recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and requests from both federal
and state governments, the Pokagon Gaming Authority has decided to close all of its Four Winds Casinos locations
in Michigan and Indiana beginning at 3 a.m. Eastern on Tuesday, March 17. The timeframe of the closure is until
March 30th pending reevaluation at the end of the closure period.

As we noted previously, all scheduled entertainment through April 4 is being postponed and will be rescheduled.
Ticket refunds are being offered at the point-of-sale.

Current hotel and restaurant reservations which were booked for dates during the closure will be cancelled without
penalty.

Also all scheduled promotions have been cancelled.
We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to navigate this evolving situation.

We will continue to provide periodic updates via our website and social networking pages as new information becomes
available.

Sincerely,
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Frank Freedman
Chief Operating Officer
Four Winds Casinos

11111 Wilson Road - New Buffalo, MI 49117 | 68600 Red Arrow Hwy - Hartford, MI 49057
58700 M-51 South - Dowagiac, Ml 49047 | 3000 Prairie Avenue - South Bend, IN 46614

1-866-4WINDS1 (494-6371) - fourwindscasino.com

Must be 21 years of age or older. The Pokagon Band of Potawatomi Indians invites you to play responsibly. If you think you have a gambling problem, call 1-800-522-4700. ©2020 Pokagon Band of Potawatomi Indians.




